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Mr. Kelly Andrews
7016 Montauk Drive
Richmond, Virginia 23225

Dear Kelly:
Thank you for your letter of May 11 letting us know that
you received our signal on Wednesday evening, May 10, 1978

at 8:30 p.m. EDBT.

The details you sent are correct and this is verification
that you did receive WDGL on that date.

Thank you very much for letting us know.
Sincerely,

[ St

Adrien Newton
General Manager
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